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4th December, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Choir – Doddington 100 Club 

 

The Choir will be entertaining the Doddington 100 Club during the afternoon of Wednesday, 12th 

December. 

 

Please could you ensure that your child has the appropriate warm outer clothing with them at this time 

as we will be walking to the Village Hall where the event is taking place. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. Harrison (Mrs.) 

Music Co-ordinator 
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